
Puffin Class Home-School Communication Sheet 

Week beginning 9th November 2020 

School dinner week 2 

This week’s diary 
Welcome back, during these even stranger times - I hope you are all keeping safe and well. 

 

It is with a heavy heart that I have to inform you all that I have made the very hard decision to leave 

Pensilva School at Christmas, after being here for 9 years. It is never easy leaving part-way through a 

school year for anyone, but I am taking up a part-time teaching post to allow me to spend more time 

with my young family. I will miss the children terribly. Please rest assured that I will ensure a 

detailed and thorough handover with my successor and will obviously keep you informed as and when 

more information is available.   

 

We are trying to remain outside for PE for as long as the weather allows, so please ensure your 

child/ren have jogging bottoms/leggings and a sweatshirt as part of their PE kit. 

Next Friday (13th) is Children in Need. We are holding a non-uniform day and doing a range of 

activities based in our ‘bubbles’, such as: bingo game; colouring competition and cake sale (shop bought 

cakes only please due to the current COVID-19 situation) so please bring in your pennies to donate to 

this great cause. 

Homework: Y3 & Y4 -Please continue to read/share ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ at home. 

There are some Mathletics and Spag.com activities.  

Y2 – Please practise your spellings and maths by counting in 3s to 30 and in 2s to 20 (unless something 

different is written on your homework sheet). 

Monday Mrs Halliday 

Tuesday Mrs Halliday 

Wednesday  Mrs Halliday 

Mrs McDowell and PE with Mr Jones pm  

Thursday Mrs Halliday 

 

 

Friday Mrs Halliday Upcoming dates:  

Children in Need/Non-uniform day – 13th November 

Parent/Teacher Meetings – Tuesday 17th, Thursday 19th and Monday 23rd November 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 

School Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 16th December 

INSET DAY (non-pupil day) – Friday 18th December 

Christmas holidays – Monday 21st – Sunday 3rd January 

Other information  

Please feel free to send me an email if you have any questions or concerns. louise@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk 

Do not forget the school website; http://pensilva.eschools.co.uk/website for information on school events, policies and newsletters or our Facebook page; Pensilva Primary School for updates.  

http://pensilva.eschools.co.uk/website


 


